
American Legion Auxiliary Winter Park Memorial Unit 112 
General Meeting Minutes 

 

July 11, 2023 
 

The Winter Park Memorial Legion Family Installation was held on July 11, 2023 and was 
called to order at 7pm by Commander Middlekauff. The meeting was opened according 
to ritual.  
 

Members in attendance included: 
Marge Berrios 
Terry Berrios (Zoom) 

Nell Colbert 
Debi Shannon (Zoom)

The Legion’s business meeting was suspended so that installations could take place and 
the meeting was turned over to 6th District Auxiliary President for the installation of the 
Unit 112 officers. Two of our officers were installed via Zoom. 
 
After our Auxiliary officers were installed, the meeting was turned over to 6th District SAL 
Commander, for the installation of our Squadron Officers.  
 
After the Squadron officers were installed, the 6th District SAL Commander turned the 
meeting over to the 6th District Legion Commander for the installation of our Post officers.  
 
When all the installations were complete, the meeting was turned back over to 
Commander Middlekauff who invited everyone to enjoy refreshments and fellowship. 
 
After a brief period of fellowship with our Legion family, Auxiliary and Squadron members 
were able to leave. The Post Commander reconvened the Legion meeting for a brief 
Legion business session. 
 

 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Nell Colbert 
Secretary-Treasurer 
 
 
 
Minutes approved __________________ 
 
 
Nell Colbert, Secretary ___________________________________ 
 
Marge Berrios, President __________________________________ 


